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Farewell to
Ragavan Kurukkal
Ragavan Kuruukal is moving to Toronto in
November after thirteen years of dedicated

service at the Maha Ganapathy Temple. As
such the Board of Trustees of the Maha

Ganapathy Society of Alberta cordially invite
all devotees for a farewell ceremony at the
Temple to commemorate his service and to

thank him.

Sunday November 11, 2018
1:00 PM - 2:30 PM

at
Maha Ganapathy Cultural Centre
128 Running Creek Road NW

Edmonton, Alberta T6J 7B1


